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I do not object in principle to the development of 85 Camden Mews.  However, like 
many neighbours, I have grave concerns over the disruption to Mews life which will 
ensue from digging out the basement, particularly noise disruption (I work from 
home), vibration affecting the structures of surrounding houses & walls, waste 
material removal, disruption to already limited parking & restrictions on access to our 
own homes.  We are particularly concerned about the weight & width of lorries which 
will be used to remove waste.  Recently an overly wide lorry delivering materials to a 
house being refurbished in the Mews caused several thousands of pounds worth of 
damage to our car (correctly parked at the time).  It is quite clear that we need some 
form of weight & width restriction to protect residents' homes & vehicles, and that 
large waste disposal vehicles should not be given permission to enter Camden 
Mews at all, nor should they be allowed to block access to the Mews in any way.     
What reassurances will be given to residents in terms of noise, disruption & heavy 
vehicle traffic?  I also hope work will not be allowed on the development at the 
weekends.    
 
Judith Camp    
 
91 Camden Mews 


